
GM549 LATE 
I fear I am a little late with this, but please let me extend another enthusiastic voice to the nomination of 
Chuck Prentiss for the Environmental Council. Chuck has a varied and broad history of sound and 
measured support for environmental issues in Hawaii as well as an understanding of the governmental 
process, a deep respect for the law, and loyalty to this island community in its efforts to preserve the best 
of our heritage. I have worked alongside him in several of these activities, and he is always a calm and 
businesslike voice as well as a staunch advocate for the long view. Please consider his nominations 
most favorably. 
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